
SAMBUTAN KETUA PELAKSANA 

 

The honorable Rector of UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta, 

The honorable Dean of Faculty of Cultures and Languages, UIN Raden Mas Said 

Surakarta, 

The respectable invited speakers of the first Internacional Conference on 

Cultures and Languages; Prof. Mohammad Dawood from Canal Suez University, 

Egypt, who participates online; Prof. Mun’im Sirry from University of Notre 

Dame, United States, who also participates online, Dr. Muhammad Syaltout 

from Paramadina University, and Gus Ulil Abshar Abdalla from UNUSIA Jakarta, 

thank you for participating in this International Conference. 

The respectable selected speakers from Indonesia and abroad, thank you for 

your interest in presenting for this event.  

The honorable Chief of ADIA, head of Universities and faculties,  

And also, the respectable participants. 

 

Assalamu’alaikum Wr. Wb. 
 

We welcome the speakers and participants in the first International Conference 

on Cultures and Languages. The conference which is held by the Faculty of 

Cultures and Language of UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta in collaboration with 

the ADIA Forum in 2022 takes "Glocal (Global & Local) Reinforcement of 

Religious Tolerance in Post-Pandemic Era" as the theme. In relation to that, we 

invited four respectable speakers from different institutions in the plenary 

session.  

There are also 91 selected papers to be presented in parallel session out of 156 

in total written by researchers in Indonesia and abroad.  

This conference can be held thanks to the help of various parties. For this reason, 

on this occasion, I would like to express my gratitude, many thanks to the Rector 

of UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta and the staff, the Dean of the Faculty of 

Cultures and Languages and the staff who have participated in the preparation 

of this international conference, and also to ADIA forum for the welcoming 

support to collaborate with us. We also extend our highest appreciation to all 

ICCL committees and Administrative Staff of the Faculty of Cultures and 

Languages who have worked hard for the success of this event. 

We realize that there are still many imperfections in organizing this seminar, in 

terms of event presentation, administrative services, and facilities. Therefore, we 

apologize for any inconvenience resulted. Finally, I hope that all conference 

participants who attend will benefit greatly from this seminar.  

Wassalammu'alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh. 

  

              Sukoharjo, 06 september 2022 

             Chief of the committee, 

       

Dr. Muhammad Nanang Qosim, M.Pd.I 

 


